
 
 

 
NOTICE OF BOARD WORKSHOP 

Notice is hereby given that a workshop of the Board of Directors of IDEA Public Schools will be held on 
June 2, 2020. The Board will conduct a workshop at 11:30 a.m. This meeting will be conducted via 
videoconference in accordance with the governor’s authorization concerning suspension of certain open 
meeting law requirements for COVID-19 (Coronavirus) disaster.   

 
Members of the public may access the meeting by dialing +1.408.915.6290; Meeting ID: 630 804 761.   
 


